
April 15, 1986 

Mr. Jim Akernson 
University of Idaho 
Taylor Ranch Research Station 
Cascade, ID 83611 

Dear Mr. Akernson: 

Thank you for stopping by the EOSAT booth at the recent North 
American Wildlife and Natural Resources Conference in Reno, 
Nevada. Because of your interest in EOSAT products, I have 
enclosed further information on Landsat data. 

As the commercial operator of the Landsat system, EOSAT is 
committed to expanding user services and developing new 
products, while assuring data continuity. As a representative 
of EOSAT, I .look forward to future opportunities to serve your 
needs in acquiring Landsat data. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest J. Clemens 
Landsat Sales 
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